Philip,

Thank you for your comments.

I did find this consultation slightly confusing.

In relation to 14/00005/SCOP (north railway) and 14/00006/SCOP (south railway) these are similar types of development and therefore we would expect the same EIA scope and therefore our comments on the EIA scope are still valid. In terms of Table 2 ‘EIA Topics and Scope’ we had assumed that the ‘existing site description’ was based on the ‘proposed study’ area being the whole Masterplan site for this section and hence our comments.  

In relation to 14/00005/SCOP (road) I agree that water infrastructure capacity (supply and disposal) can be scoped out.  Our other comments on the scope of the EIA remain valid.

Apologies for any confusion and I hope that this email is adequate to make our position clearer.

Best regards,

Lesley Tims

Planning Specialist
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